
November 1, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• We successfully welcomed back nearly 300 students to face to face instruction this second 
quarter and are excited about their return  

o We like to remind our My PCS families and students that their responsibility is to follow 
our daily schedule starting with first block at 7:10 am and through the end of the day at 
1:20pm 

o Students should remain plugged in and engaged until otherwise advised and should take 
any and all online assessments given by our instructors and our school district. This is 
integral for student’s success and progress 

o Any student having problems accessing assignments,  attendance or technology please 
email Mr. Brad Gatie at gatieb@pcsb.org or Mr. Michael Burress at burressm@pcsb.org 
directly  for assistance and support 

• District Application Programs Information Fairs are upon us. The fairs are virtual, the link can be 
found at  www.pcsb.org/hsdapfair  on both the PCSB website and on Hollins’ school website, 
under programs. Hollins will be involved in the following fairs: 

• South County Fair on November 2nd 6-7:30pm 
• All District Application Programs on November 7th, 9-11:30am and, 
• Our very own Discovery Night, November 9th, 6-7:30pm. 
• We look forward to you attending. Please share this information with your family and friends of 

upcoming high school students. 

• Under classmen pictures for our face to face student will be Tuesday November 3rd in 
our Gym and on Saturday November 14th for our online students starting at 9 am and 
going to 3 pm – alpha schedule on our website 

• As we have added more students – traffic has gotten heavier in the morning – please 
adjust your alarm five minutes earlier as you remember to set your clocks back an hour 
earlier this weekend, to get to school on time, dress for success and ready to succeed 

• Clinic cards – thanks for getting them in – if you have not returned yours – we are 
counting on you to make it happen. Thank you 

• We are now transitioning to preparing for our winter sports, soccer, wrestling and basketball. A 
reminder that tickets will not be sold at the gate and must be purchased online through 
gofan.com  

o Capacity will be limited to 35% so plan accordingly 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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